
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
ORDRE  SOUVERAIN  ET  MILITAIRE  DU  TEMPLE  DE  JERUSALEM 

 

GRAND PRIORY OF SCOTLAND 
 

 

FESTIVAL OF COMMEMORATION OF  

ST ANDREW, PATRON SAINT OF SCOTLAND. 

 

9
th

 – 11
th

 November 2012. 

 

 

Dear Brother/Sister, 

 

We are very pleased that you have expressed an interest in attending this year’s Chapter commemorating the 

Festival of Saint Andrew, Patron Saint of Scotland. 

 

The chosen venue for our ceremony and gala dinner on Saturday the 10
th

 November is the celebrated St 

Salvator’s College with its attached 15
th

 century Chapel in the picturesque historic coastal town of St 

Andrews, in the Kingdom of Fife, some 40 miles north of the capital city of Edinburgh. The hotel and 

meeting point is nearby in the impressive new Holiday Inn Hotel in Dundee, the “City of Discovery.” 

 

Registration and Tickets are £50 per person payable on the Friday evening. This is a one-off payment for the 

entire Chapter and includes registration, transport by bus from the hotel to the venue in St Andrews and back 

again on the Saturday, and also the Gala Dinner. 

 

After negotiation, hotel rooms have been made available to those of the Order for a heavily discounted price 

of £50 per night for a double room i.e. £25 per night per person if you share. This includes a hot breakfast. 

Hotel bookings must be made over the telephone and the code for the discounted rate is “Templar”. The 

Hotel’s details are; 

 

Holiday Inn Express Dundee 

Dock Street 

Dundee 

DD13DR 

Tel: 01382314330 

Info@hiexpressdundee.com 

www.holidayinnexpressdundee.com 

 

Due to numbers being restricted to 150, we ask that you confirm your attendance with us as soon as possible 

by emailing contact@osmthscotland.org In the interests of fairness all spaces will be allocated on a first 

come first served basis. 

 

mailto:Info@hiexpressdundee.com
http://www.holidayinnexpressdundee.com/
mailto:contact@osmthscotland.org


Should you require further information and/or assistance then do get in touch with us and we will be pleased 

to help you. We look forward to welcoming you to Scotland in November! 

 

Yours Fraternally on behalf of all of the Grand Priory of Scotland, 

 

The Grand Prior 
 

Non Nobis Domine, Non Nobis Sed  Nomine Tuo da Gloriam 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


